
August Newsletter 

 
Welcome Back! I am beyond excited for this 

school year, but to begin here are a few 

announcements to get this month started. 

 

Forms are due back Friday, August 17th.  

Free Friday if lunch forms are turned in by 
10 am Friday, August 17th. 

Back to school dance is Thursday, August 
16th in the elementary gym from 6-8 pm.  

 

Again, I beyond excited for this school year 
and if you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at 
andrea.halfacre@smail.astate.edu 
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